
 

 
 
 
 
4th May 2022  
 
 
Dear Year 11 Learner, Parent/Carer 
 
STUDY LEAVE 
 
 
As the exam season approaches, I would like to take this opportunity to formalise Year 11 dates for Study 
Leave. All lessons continue as normal until Friday 10 June.  Where learners have sat the exam in a subject, 
they will be using that time for personal revision or for ensuring that technical coursework is completed to 
the required standard.  A timetable of revision sessions will be built into the college day and it is expected 
that all learners will attend these sessions.    
 
From Monday 16th May, learners will follow the KS5 timings which allows them time to have lunch before 
afternoon exams which start at 1pm.This means lessons and break times start as shown below: 
 

Form time P1 Break P2 P3 Lunch P4 P6 

8:40 09:00 10:00 10:20 11:20 12:20 12:50 13:50 

 
From Monday 13th June, learners can remain at home for personal study if they do not have an exam but 
should ensure that they attend the revision sessions that are on the timetable, for example, Geography 
revision on that day will take place from 12:50pm. Technical lessons (Engineering, Design Technology, Built 
Environment) will continue until, as stated above, coursework is completed to the required standard.  
 
We will be holding the Year 11 End of Year assembly on Thursday 23rd June after the morning exam. Specific 
time to be confirmed by the Head of Year.  
 
We would like to wish all our learners the very best over the next few weeks. 
 
 
 

Yours sincerely  

 

Gloria Gold  

Vice Principal – Personal Development  


